
Hello. My name is Lisa Falk and I am writing in opposition to HB 1255. 
 
Prairie Public Broadcasting has been an integral part in connecting this rural area for decades. It 
provides information and education from all perspectives, including how we live, work and play. 
The information that I receive in Fargo regarding the entirety of this region is vital to my sense of 
community. The knowledgeable, non-partisan reporting, particularly during legislative sessions 
is a higher priority in these divisive times. Let’s learn more about each other, not less. 
 
Let’s keep this simple resource that is already in place. Your constituents use it and enjoy it. It IS 
actually a public service. 
 
Please vote NO on HB 1255. Why break something that is working? 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Lisa Falk 
1137 3rd St. N. 
Fargo, ND 58102 
 
 
 
 


